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Dear Prof. Dr. Slavcho Tomov! 

 

We would like to express our appreciation for the warm welcome during our visit to Medical 

University Pleven under the ERASMUS+ KA1 project between our universities. 

We hope this visit open new perspectives for cooperation in research and educational fields between 

Medical University Pleven and Sumy State University. 

Special thanks to you for the opportunity to present our research achievements during the 

Conference of Students and Young Doctors. This conference is a unique platform to share new 

knowledge within young society and absolutely unique for Eastern Europe. It was our pleasure to 

meet enthusiastic Organizing Committee and absolutely amazing participants. 

We would like to express our respect and deep gratitude to Dr Diana Pendicheva for long lasting 

cooperation and support within last 7 years. We thank to Associate Professor Mariana Stoynovska, 

Associate Professor Stela Georgieva and Associate Professor Mariela Stefanova Kamburova for 

cooperation in Hygiene and Public Health fields. Also we thank to Nikolina Angelova for constant 

support during ERASMUS project realization. 

Special thanks to Vasil Neykov, Mikita Velikov and all Organizing Committee of International 

Medical Scientific Conference for Students and Young Doctors for hosting and constant support 

during our visit. 

Finally, we express our deep gratitude for successful partnership between our universities and we 

express our willingness for further joint educational and scientific projects. 

    

 

Director of Medical Institute 

Sumy State University 

Prof. Andrii Loboda 

   

 

 

Vice-Director for Science 

Prof. Maksym Pogorielov  
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